Dear Parents,

I am Ms. Pereira and I would like to welcome you to my second-grade class! I am looking forward to working with you and your child this school year! My goal is to help my students succeed and have a positive experience at this so important academic early stage.

A little about me: I am from Brazil and I have been teaching at OCPS for 12 years! I love learning about different cultures and traveling around the world! I believe we learn a lot through field exploration! I will be in the UK and Ireland this Summer so I am very excited to learn more about these nations! My favorite hobby is dancing and my favorite color is blue. I also love drinking coffee, I couldn't leave this one out!

We will be learning so much in Reading, Writing, Math, Science, Social Studies, as well as working on social skills! There will be no other school year as unique and important as this one! You will be amazed at how your child growth progresses so quickly from the beginning of the year to the end.

The education of every child invokes a partnership between parents and teachers. There are many ways we will be able to work together this year to ensure your child receives the best education possible. Your support and involvement will help make your child's journey successful. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, I encourage you to call me at school (407) 464-3342 or email me caroline.pereira@ocps.net

Sincerely,

Ms. Pereira